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Our commitment to online privacy stands at the core of our service. Just as we are
transparent with our source code and regular Transparency Reports, we uphold the same
standards when it comes to our infrastructure. We have undergone an independent audit to
verify and review our No Logs policy. You can find more information on the independent
audit that was conducted in this PIA Blog post.
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